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Voice of America 
Washington – 11:50 EST 
24/01/2010 
 
Both Ukrainians and the investors who operate or intend to operate in Ukraine live in 
expectation of the second voting round. US-Ukraine Business Council members have 
shared on VOA their ideas as to what they expect from newly elected Ukrainian authorities. 
 
Ms. Irina Paliashvili, President, RULG-Ukrainian Legal Group Law Firm: 
 
"We expect stability and transparency, we expect clear rules for investment improvements, 
and being a lawyer I also have to say that everyone expects fundamental and radical 
improvements of the legal framework that would lift major barriers to investments, the latter 
requiring supremacy of law and modern regulation, which aspects are still non-existent in 
Ukraine". 
 
Mr. Yuri Yankovsky, Vice-President, ІnZero Systems: 
 
Improvement in the economy in the first place, favorable conditions for business, reducing 
corruption in the country, being able to start a business and working in an easy and simple 
manner". 
 
Mr. Igor Rohmaniuk, Vice-President, UkrExImBank office: 
 
"Of course development and nothing but development. We understand there were 
objective reasons that prevented development, but today everyone hopes for the better. 
We understand development to mean money that could be invested in Ukraine to enable 
its further development". 
 
Mr. Alex Gordin, Executive Director, Broad Street Capital Group: 
 
"Do not interfere, abide by supremacy of law and make it possible for private businesses to 
operate. They will always find the best way out in a situation". 
 
 
 


